
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Totnes             Term:   Spring 2            Topic:   What is on your plate? 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
English: We have been focussing on healthy eating, 

using the Eatwell Guide to support. We have also used 

a range of adjectives to describe our favourite meal 

and sandwich filling  

Maths: Shape, shape and more shape, revising the 

properties of 2D and 3D shapes and sorting them 

accordingly. 

Geography: We have all; teachers included learnt so 

much about the Northern and Southern Hemispheres to 

include climates, the Prime Meridian and more… 

Life Lessons: How to look after our bodies has been the 

theme, to include both our physical and mental health. 

Home Skills: This term we have been learning First Aid, 

using St John’s Ambulance Guidance. This has included 

The Primary Survey, recovery position and bleeding. 

History: It has been so interesting to learn about the 

changes in food and our eating habits since our Great 

Grandparents time and that many of the sweet treats 

are still popular today. 

This is only the highlights we have enjoyed Team 

Building in PE, World of Work and many food related 

science experiments too! 

Our Star Moments! 

Time now to share some golden moments from Totnes: 

Charlie: We are so proud of how you are using your 

visual to change for PE, remembering to take your 

sweatshirt and t-shirt off separately. 

Emily: Thank you always being there to support your 

friends; you have been so kind this term. 

Sam: Thank you for your honesty, sharing your worries 

and recognising that it is okay to have these. 

Troy: You always give so much to our World of Work 

sessions and Louisa is always so impressed with your 

understanding. 

Layna: Your confidence in yourself continues to soar 

and it is wonderful to see your hand-up all the time to 

answer questions. 

Aiden: You have settled so well in Totnes and contribute 

well to all lessons, thank you! 

Jack: You continue to try hard across all lessons, but we 

are particularly proud of your independent learning. 

Jonny: Wow Jonny, thank you for telling us how you are 

feeling and asking for help when you are struggling. This 

is amazing. 

Katie: What a star you have been, coping with lots of 

changes of adults, but still working hard, singing and 

signing. 

Harvey: You have such a genuine concern for 

everyone around you and check every day that we 

are all okay, what a beautiful quality. 

Harry: You contribute to every lesson, always have your 

hand up and endeavour to be independent in your 

learning. What a star! 

                    

 

     

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 25th April – First Day of Term 5 

 Monday 2nd May – Bank Holiday Monday 

children not in school 

 Monday 9th – Wednesday 11th May – Parent 

Consultations 

 Friday 27th May - Last Day of Term 5 

 Monday 6th June – First Day of Term 6 


